
SOUTH MEADOWS HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

January 6, 2025 
 
Following a vote by board members, the board meeting for Monday, January 6, 2024 was cancelled 
by the President, John Maldonado. The board plans to reconvene Monday, February 3, 2025 at the 
Grace Church of Aiken campus.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Dan Wojtowicz, Secretary of SMHOA 


